
Bulletin 

Dear participants of the DPT2022,


We are very excited to welcome you very soon at the DPT2022. Here comes some 
information that might be useful before the start of the conference.


Program leaflet: As you might already have noticed the program leaflet is online on the 
webpage. There you can find a lot of information on the conference. You will all get a 
printed version of the program leaflet upon registration at the conference.


Covid: We would like to encourage you to do a rapid Covid test before coming to the 
DPT. We would like to encourage you to wear masks in the lecture halls and where 
distance cannot be guaranteed.


Access to Campus North: On Friday we will be at Campus North (CN). In order to enter 
CN you need an access card which you get upon registration. If you arrive only on Friday, 
you can go to the conference office at CN which will be in the FTU building, which is 
outside the campus. You can then get there the access card. - Make sure to give back the 
access card at the end of the day. We will collect them at the busses that take you back 
to Campus South. If you do not take the bus, please give back the card on the next day in 
the conference office.


Social program: Some events of the social program cost 10 Euro. These are the guided 
city tour, the guided brewery tour and the belly dance course. Please pay the 10 Euro 
upon registration. We can only accept cash. Please prepare exactly 10 Euro which will it 
make easier for us.


Payments of conference/dinner fees: Please make sure that you paid the conference 
fee and dinner fee (if applicable) before coming to the conference. We are not allowed to 
accept any payment for the fees in cash.


Dinner/Food: Between the last conference event on Saturday and dinner there is not 
much time. It takes about 20 min. to get from the conference venue to the dinner place. 
We would like to ask you to try to make it on time to the dinner place. Dinner starts at 
20h00. — Regarding allergies some of the caterers will provide lists with the ingredients of 
the food. At lunch at Campus North on Friday we will have sandwiches and potato soup.


Temperature: Also at KIT the rooms will be heated less than usual. Make sure to bring 
warm clothes if needed.


Speakers: The speakers should have received instructions on the upload of their talks. 


